
 

CHAIRMAN: Dick Parsley   VICE CHAIRMAN:  

COMMITTEE: FOUNDATION 

REPORT FOR CLUB – APRIL 2023  

KEY PROJECTS and GOALS: 

 
Foundation Speaker Visit 

Mark Taylor, who was a Foundation scholar sponsored by the club some 
30 years ago, will be the speaker at our meeting on 25th April. Secretary 

Derek will be handling the arrangements with Mark as well as bookings 
for the night. 

 
BPF Hydrotherapy Project.  

The hydrotherapy programme with the BPF members is now running on a 
weekly basis. Three members of the Northampton club have joined us 

with hands-on support at Moulton. Other volunteers or observers are 

welcome to attend at any time. The Foundation grant money plus the club 
contribution will start to be spent in April. The interim report to the 

Foundation Grants Team has been submitted and acknowledged. 
 

Disability Games.  
The BPF team of 8 (now 7) has been entered for the D1070 Disability 

Games to be held at the Lincoln Christ’s Hospital School, Wragby Road in 
Lincoln on Sunday 16th April 2023.  

 
Foundation Donation Proposal 

A proposal will be put to the club for an interim donation of £700 be made 
to the Foundation (TRF UK) from the designated Foundation funds 

apportioned £500 to the Annual Programme Fund and £200 to End Polio 
Now. 

 

 

RESOURCES / SUPPORT REQUIRED: 
• Support for the bonus ball  

• Personal contributions to both the APF and polio 
• Hands-on support for the BPF Hydrotherapy programme when it 

resumes 
• Hands on support at the Disability Games – 16th April 20 the 

designated Foundation funds23 
 

 
Dick Parsley                      5th April 2023 


